
 
 
 
The Terrace at Mountain Creek Statement
At The Terrace at Mountain Creek, delivering personalized care to each of our residents remains our top
priority. While new resident acceptance is temporarily suspended, we continue to comply with all requests
from the Tennessee Department of Health and are confident that the non-compliance findings and the
suspension will be lifted shortly. As evidenced by our recent investment, we remain committed to
providing the highest quality, safe environment for all members of our community.  
 




